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Single use plastics are shameful. Some businesses have voluntarily replaced them 

with better alternatives, but they are in a tiny minority. It should be regulated and 

considered common sense business practice. Landfills are overflowing with items 

that won’t breakdown for thousands or millions of years. Who in good conscious can 

condone their continued use? Ban them! 


